
 
Family Learning – Christmas Crafts. 
Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th December 

If you would like to join us in Pre-School on one of 

these days, please sign up on the sheet on Pre-

School’s cupboard door by Friday 8th December.  

(This is in order for us to prepare the materials for 

the activity). 

 
Younger siblings are unable to attend. 

 

Understanding the World. 

We have continued to look at different materials 

and have sorted a variety of objects that were 

made from glass, wood, plastic and metal.  For your 

child’s home task this week we have asked them to 

go on a material hunt at home to reinforce the 

vocabulary that we have been learning. 

 
Is it hard, smooth, rough, prickly or shiny? 

Pre-School’s Christmas Party 

20/12/23. 
 

Our party will start at 12.15pm for all 

our Pre-School children.  Therefore, 

the children that attend the morning 

session will come to Pre-School in the 

afternoon on this day.   

The children on 30 hours will attend 

their usual session. 

On this day the children will attend  

Pre-School in their party clothes and 

everyone will go home at 3.15pm. 

 

 

                                         

 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
i for insect, igloo, invitation and iguana. 

On Bertha’s Bus we met an iguana and 

an insect at the zoo! 

 

 
1st December 2023 

 

EYFS Nativity – 15/12/23 
There are two performances at:  

9.15am and 2.15pm. 

 

Tickets will be given out on Monday 4th 

December.  If your child has a 30-hour 

place then please let either Mrs 

Baxter or Mrs Jeffs know your 

preference of performance.  

All children in the afternoon session 

will stay for the performance.  

Therefore, there will be no 2.30pm 

finish on this day. 

Thank you. 

Dates for Future Events: 

• Thursday 7th December Christmas Jumper 

Day. Children are to wear their uniform and 

a Christmas jumper/hat. 

•  
• Thursday 21st December – school closes for 

Christmas at usual times. 


